
March 2019 Port Norfolk Civic League, P. O. Box 7114, Portsmouth, VA 23707

P O R C H  T A L K
H I S T O R I C  P O R T  N O R F O L K

N E X T  C I V I C  L E A G U E  M E E T I N G :  

T H U R S D A Y ,  M A R C H  7  @  7  P M

 

 

 

DIG A LITTLE DEEPER:
The Portsmouth Master Gardener's mission is to educate 
Portsmouth residents about safe, effective and sustainable 
garden management practices. They are volunteers who have 
received extensive training under the auspices of Virginia Tech, 
Virginia State, and the Virginia Cooperative Extension Office to 
provide unbiased, research-based horticultural information, tips, 
techniques and advice to the community.
 

F E A T U R E D   S P E A K E R :

M A S T E R  G A R D E N E R  B O B  P E R K I N S

 

A  V E R Y  S P E C I A L  T H A N K  Y O U  T O  L Y N W O O D  A N D  

M A D E L I N E  G R I M E S  F O R  F I X I N G  T H E  B E L L  A T  

R E F L E C T I O N  W A L K !

 

 

MEMORIAL  BRICK  DEDICAT ION

 
The Port Norfolk Civic League is taking orders for 
memorial bricks that will be dedicated at the next 
Memorial Brick Dedication Ceremony to be held 

Sunday, June 23, 2019 at 3:00 pm at Reflection Walk.  
 

**The deadline to order a memorial brick is April 30, 2019**
 

Funds raised from the sales of the memorial bricks go 
towards maintaining Port Norfolk’s beautiful parks, 

Reflection Walk and Fountain Park.
 

We sincerely hope you will join us for what will be a very 
special ceremony on June 23rd!

 

For more information, please contact Nicole Macaulay 
at reflectionwalk@portnorfolk.org!

 

Port Norfolk Recreation Center, 423 Broad Street

W E  N E E D  Y O U !

 For those who showed their 
love to PoNo in February, we are 
so grateful!  We feel the love 
and keep up the good work! To 
that end, the battle against 
litter seems to be getting a little 
worse and we need your 
continued help picking up any 
trash you see, speaking up if 
you witness trash being thrown 
on the ground, making sure the 
lids of your trash cans are 
secured so trash cannot blow 
around, and if you are able, 
walk your block with a bag and 
pick up all trash down the 
street. 
 

 
N E I G H B O R H O O D  

C L E A N - U P : April 13 @ 9 am
 



PortNorfolk.org   

NAME: ________________________________________  BIRTHDAY MONTH(S): ___________________ 

ADDRESS: _____________________________________ PARK DONATION: _______________________ 

PHONE: _____________________________ EMAIL ADDRESS: __________________________________ 

 

2 0 1 9  C I V I C  L E A G U E  M E M B E R S H I P  F O R M

 

 

$5.00 fee per membership and/or park donation can be paid at a civic league meeting or
 via check mailed with completed form to Port Norfolk Civic League, P.O. Box 7114, Portsmouth VA 23707

Allison Berry
Harry Costello

Thomas Underwood
 

Birthdays are obtained from 
the League membership list. 

If you would like to recognize 
another special day, 

please email 
porchtalk@portnorfolk.org

RECYCLING PICK-UP:

MARCH 8

MARCH 22

 

Port-Norfolk  @PNCLtweet 

SAVE
THE 

DATES

MARCH  7  @ 7

CIVIC  LEAGUE  MEETING

 

LATE  APRIL/EARLY  MAY

ANNUAL  PORCH  CRAWL

 

APRIL  13  @ 9

NEIGHBORHOOD CLEAN-UP

MEET  @ FOUNTAIN  PARK

 

N E E D  T O  G E T  

I N  T O U C H  W I T H  

A  B O A R D  

M E M B E R ?

 You can find a 

complete listing of 

board members with 

contact information  

on portnorfolk.org

 

porchtalk@portnorfolk.com 

A special thank you to Cat Kaisler for 
your support of the Civic League

T R A S H  R E F R E S H

 
Trash & Bulk Pick-Up 

are every Friday. 

If you have an alley, 

your trash goes in the 

black can in the alley. If 

you do not have an 

alley, it goes on the 

street.

Bulk-up goes on the 

curb in front of YOUR 

house and should not 

be put out earlier than 

Thursday afternoon.

Recycling is every other 

Friday and goes in the 

blue can on the curb.

Grass clippings, leaves, 

& lawn refuse go in 

clear bags along side 

your bulk pick up on 

the front curb. *This is a 

change from previous 

procedure. 

T O  R E P O R T  T R A S H  

N O T  B E I N G  P I C K E D  

U P :

 

757 393-8663 ext 736
 


